STUDENT BULLETIN

November 25, 1975

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
And let the peace of God rule in your hearts, to the which also ye are called in one body;
and be ye thankful.

-~Colossians 3:15

CHRISTMAS CONCERT;:

Don't forget to attend the annual College Choir and Orchestra Christmas Concert beginning
at 8:00 p.m. TONIGHT, There will be selections from Handel's Messiah as well as other
special music.

THANKSGIVING DINNER:
The Christmas Concert will be preceded by the All-School Thanksgiving Dinner in the
cafeteria beginning at 5:00 p.m.

REGISTRATION FOR WINTER QUARTER:

llednesday is the last day to register for winter quarter classes without a late fee.
Registration, on a regular basis after then, will be closed. Those not continuing in
school beyond the current quarter are to complete a termination notice form in the
registrar's office immediately unless they have done so in the chapel on the day that
registration commenced.

CAFETERIA MEALS:

No meals will be served in the cafeteria on Thanksgiving Day.

The last meal for the Fall quarter will be served on December 6 at noon. The cafeteria
opens for the Winter quarter with the first meal served the evening of January 4.

PRAISE BE TO GCD FOR HIS BLESSINGS!

Your giving Friday was »247.00 and we needed $240,00., The Lord bless you for your giving.
This coming Monday we will be taking an offering for WOM instead of Friday because of

the vacation. It will go for our summer interns to help support their ministry this
summer. Have a nice holiday.

BAKE SALE!

The Co-lWeds are having a bake sale December 2 (Tuesday night) from 7:00-9:00 p.m. It will
be in the Gray-Beatty lounge. There will be lots of goodies to buy so come prepared to
enjoy them. See you there!!

MARRIED STUDENTS:

Please mark the ballot you will find in your mailbox and deposit it in the ballot box that
is in the SUB. Every vote is important and must be in by Wednesday p.me Don't forget our
monthly meeting on Monday, December 1 at 9:30 a.m. in L-2.

PICTURES:
A1l elected officers from the state of Washington and Northern Idaho (Northwest District)
please meet after chapel on Wednesday for pictures.

OPEN HOUSE:

There will be open house in both residence halls Tuesday night (tonight) after the Christmas
Concert. The following schedule will prevail: Perks -- 9:30 - 10:15 p.m., Gray-Beatty -
10:30 ~ 11:15 pom.

GROWTH GROUPS:
Please sign up now in the Administration Building if you are interested in participating in
a Growth Group winter quarter.

REMINDER :

Students are reminded that meal ticket requests, chapel excuse requests, and off-campus
housing requests must be filled out and returned to the Dean of Students office each
quarter.

OPENING FOR STUDENT MINISTER FOR NEXT SUMMER:

First Assembly of God Church, Scotts Bluff, Nebraska. Prefer a young man who will be a
senior next year. Areas of work would include bus ministry, youth, and music. Church would
provide reasonable financial remuneration and housing. See Mr. Millard for details.

NEEDED :
If anyone knows of a 2 or 3 bedroom house for rent the middle of December for an in-coming
faculty member, please contact Miss Guy.




